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Temporary Pump Track – for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee: 
Thursday 2nd – Monday 6th June 2022 

 
In reviewing the village’s recreation provision Liss Parish Council has identified a gap, 
particularly for older children and teenagers. 
 
We are taking the opportunity of the temporary pump track installation at West Liss 
Recreation Ground being hired for the Jubilee weekend to consult on whether a permanent 
pump track would help fill the gap. A pump track is for all wheels (scooters, bikes, 
skateboards, roller skates), all ages and all abilities.  
 
We would love to hear your views! You can complete the survey on our Facebook page, on 
our website, www.lissparishcouncil.gov.uk, via hard copies which are located at the Post 
Office counter in Tesco Express or by using this QR code (the survey will be open 2nd June 
to 19th June): 

 
Pump Track Rules 
 

• Riders use the track at their own risk 

• Helmets must be worn at all times 

• Elbow and knee pads are highly recommended  

• Know your limits – don’t go too fast – parents consider if your child needs supervision 

• No bikes with stabilizers or three wheeled scooters 

• Do not use the track in poor weather – for example heavy rain 
 
 

Scan me to feedback! 

http://www.lissparishcouncil.gov.uk/

